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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The School Council have decided that they would like to incorporate both Anti Bullying week and 
Children in Need again this year.  As we are sure you can appreciate, both of these awareness 
campaigns are very close to the children’s hearts and require sensitive and positive discussion.  

The Anti-Bullying website says – ‘The theme of Reach Out came about following consultation with 
teachers and pupils by the Anti-Bullying Alliance which coordinates Anti-Bullying Week every year in 
England and Wales. Teachers and children wanted a theme that empowered them to do something 
positive to counter the harm and hurt that bullying causes. Following the success of the campaign in 
2021 – when 80% of schools marked the week, reaching over 7.5 million children and young people – 
Anti-Bullying Week will remind everyone whether it’s in school, at home, in the community or online, 
let’s reach out and show each other the support we need..’ 

BBC Children In Need website says – ‘Your support means that we can be there for children and 
young people right across the UK, helping them to be the best they can be.’ 

The School Council would like to launch this ‘Reach Out’ and ‘Be SPOTacular’ week by: 

 Anti Bullying week launch assembly for children MONDAY 14th November 

 Spread kindness around our school every day and Reach out to those that need help or to 

those we trust 

 Talk Time at home – spend 5 minutes at least talking about things that worry you at home 

 Wear something spotty to school and bring in a donation for Children In Need on FRIDAY 

18th November 

Please only ever give what you can, when you can. There is not an expectation for you to buy new 
socks or spotty clothes. Children will always be included in the events, no matter what their attire 
should be. However, please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for inclement/cold weather.  

As with any of our appeals, we appreciate the support that you offer us at Kingsnorth CEP school. 
Without you it would not be possible to raise the awareness and huge amounts of money we have 
received in the past, so thank you, thank you, thank you! 

 

Should you have any queries or concerns, please contact Mrs Amos or Mr Taylor 

 

 

 

Mr L Taylor                   Mrs A Amos                        School Council Representative 


